
 

Department of Bengali Language & Literature 

University of Calcutta 
 

Notice 
 

        All candidates waiting for Ph.D. Viva-Voce(Admission Test) in Bengali are  hereby informed 
that the postponed Viva-Voce(which was scheduled on 16th & 17th   March, 2020) for admission 
to the Ph.D. programme in Bengali,2019-20, under the Dept. of Bengali Language & Literature, 
CU will be held on and from 29th August,2020 to 4th September,2020 via Google Meet. 
     The meeting link/URL and candidate-wise schedule of the online Viva-Voce will be conveyed 
via e-mail by 24th August, 2020. Candidates are requested to check their mail inbox. 
    For any query candidates may contact with HoD, Dept. of Bengali Language & Literature, via 
phone (9433274662) or e-mail (mail2headbengali.cu@gmail.com).  
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